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Department of Emerging Technologies has organized Parent Teacher Meeting for II & III years 

of all the students of Data Science, Internet of Things, and Cyber Security on 03-03-2023 and 

04-03-2023. The PTM session was attended by Dr. M V Kamal, HOD-ET, Dr I Nagaraju, 

Professor, Dr P Dileep, Professor and all the department faculty. 

 
 



 

 

 

Many parents of II & III year’s students of Emerging Technologies were present and interacted 

with the respective class teachers along with their wards and enquired about their well-being. 

All the class teachers, mentors and other faculty concerned were very handy at the time of PTM 

and supported the session in hand.  

 

Mrs. Suneetha V, Class Teacher of III-DS, Mrs D Kalpana, Class Teacher III-CS, Mrs Bala V, Class 

Teacher of III-IoT, Mrs Gayatri V, Class Teacher of II-DS, Mrs Jyothi M, Class Teacher of II-CS, 

Mrs Shashi Rekha, Class Teacher of II-IoT were at the disposal of the parents to give first hand 

information about their ward’s attendance, previous years marks and grades, their behavioral 

attitude and overall performance. 

 



 

 

 

All the attended parents have been shown the department resources in the form of class 

rooms, labs, the projects developed by them and the faculty respected. Parents have one-to-

one interaction with the HOD to get the overall characteristics of their ward’s and gave valuable 

insights about them for the faculty to take care of.  

 

The day went well with a high tea for the parents. All the attended parents were happy to see 

the kind of commitment from the department for their wards and appreciated the efforts of 

the respective class teachers in bringing day to day updates to their doorsteps. 

 

 

 

 


